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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that our Year 4 production of ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ 
is fast approaching! The children have been working incredibly hard, and we are 
excited for them to showcase their performance.  
 
We would like to invite you to watch one of our two showcases: 
 

• Tuesday 1st April at 2:00pm 
 

• Thursday 3rd April at 5:30pm on this evening performance children will need to 
return to school by 5:15pm to ensure they are ready. 

 
• No tickets are required for these events but due to fire and safety regulations, we 

kindly request that a maximum of two adults per child attend the performance. 
 
If you have any issues or special requests regarding attendance, please email a member 
of the Year 4 team. If you are able to contribute a costume for your child’s role, please 
ensure it is brought into school by Tuesday 18th March. 
 
Thank you for your support, we look forward to seeing you at the performance! 
 
Best regards, 
The Year 4 Team 
 
Rturner@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
Cholland@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
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